We are Champions for Christ! -&’

August 29,2024
Dear Charger Family,

Happy Thursday! Have you sold your MegaMoolahMania tickets? People who purchase tickets have
17 chances to win some money! Tickets are $20. Two were sent home, but more can be retrieved
from the main office. See the attached letter with more details on due dates and prizes.

I know that dismissal has been a little busy but we appreciate your patience and working with us as
we keep our students safe. PLEASE do not let your students enter the car on the driver’s side. Cars
are passing and we do not want anyone to get hit. PLEASE listen to the adults that are out directing
traffic. We all do it because we love your kids!

Some parents signed up at Blessing of the Backpacks to volunteer in the lunchroom and the nurse’s
office. We will be making calls next week to give you some information and get some days you may
be available to volunteer. Can you still sign up to volunteer? Absolutely! Call the office to sign up.

We are adding a Teacher Professional Development Day to the calendar on Monday, October 28 in
order for the Toledo Police Department to come in to do necessary safety training for our staff.
Students will NOT have school.

IMPORTANT DATES:
e Friday, August 30- Mass for grades 1-8 at 8:30 a.m.- All are welcome!
e Monday, September 2- Labor Day No School
e Thursday, September 5- Toledo Police Department assembly for K-4 on bullying and other
school safety measures and 5-8 on Cyberbullying, social media, and street safety
e Friday, September 13- Mid-Term of Quarter 1
e Wednesday, September 18- Fall Picture Day-more information to come

Have a wonderful day!
In Christ,

Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/
“Don’t judge each day by the harvest you reap but by the seeds that you plant.” Robert Louis Stevenson
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